
 
 

 

Social Media Comment Policy 

As of 2025, Kitsap Public Health District will not be monitoring messages or 
comments on its social media accounts. Commenting will be disabled on posts.  

For assistance, please email pio@kitsappublichealth.org or call 360-728-2235. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 


